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Recital 2019

Thank you RAD Families for a wonderful recital! 
Our teachers & staff couldn't be any more proud!

We do have a few lost and found items
remaining from recital. If your dancer is missing

anything, please let us know and we will be
happy to look into it for you. 

If you won a raffle prize, please see the
front desk to pick it up.

Welcome to the 2019/2020 Dance
Season!

Our 2019/2020 dance season is here and
classes begin Saturday, July 6th. We can't wait

to welcome back our returning dancers and
meet our new friends. 

If you haven't registered for classes yet and are
interested in doing so, please contact our front

desk, as we would love to assist you. 
Classes are filling fast, and several classes are

already full!
 



Tots & Tutu's

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is "Sail
Away." Intro to Dance classes and Creative

Combo classes will begin receiving their
coloring pages on Saturday, July 6th through
Friday July 12th and certificate week will take
place Thursday July 25th - Wednesday July
31st. During ceritifcate week, parents will be
invited into the classroom to observe the end

of class. Don't forget your cameras!
 

4th of July Parade

Recital Photos

If you purchased recital photos, please make
note that you should be recieving them shortly.

If you do not recieve them within 4-5 weeks
from photo day, please check your spam folder
or contact or front desk so we may assist you.

Congratulations to our parade dancers for their
wonderful performance at this year's 4th of July

Parade. Thank you for helping us spread our
love of dance to the community. 

 

Gi�t Certificates
Give the gift of dance this summer with a studio

gift certificate or private lesson voucher. To
pick up a gift certificate, or purchase a private
lesson with your favorite instructor, please see

the front desk.

RAD Birthday Parties
Did you know that we do

birthday parties? Roseville
Academy of Dance is the

perfect place to host your child's
next party! 

It's affordable, fun, and hassle free! We even do
the clean up! Choose from one of our existing

themes, or create your own! 2019 dates are filling
up. Visit our website or ask a staff member today
for more details! We can't wait to party with you.

Studio Communication
Studio communication is key to your dancers
success at our studio. Please check the following
methods of communication when possible:

“Weekly” Wednesday Emails – Sent out on
Wednesdays, sometimes weekly, by email.
Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our studio website,
sent out by email on the first Wednesday of each month,
and posted on our studio bulletin board.  
Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio website.
Social Media Sites: Find us on Facebook. Instagram,
and Twitter. 

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html
http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

